
   

 

 

Lace-up your running shoes…   

                  it’s time to Run4Hunt! 
  

 

February 25, 2017      9:00AM 
  

WHERE DO WE RUN? 

Participants will run or walk seven laps (2 miles) around Coach Durr’s Field and with 

each lap completed, volunteers will mark each runner’s progress with a different color 

powder. Your white Kaye Walton Run4Hunt shirts will become a wonderful display of 

color by the end of the run! 
  

WHO MAY ENTER? 

The Run4Hunt is for everyone! All ages and all fitness levels are welcome. Invite your 

friends, neighbors, family members to come help us celebrate and help support the Kaye 

Walton Memorial Fund. 
  

ARE THERE PRIZES? 

Classrooms will be awarded prizes as follows, based on participation (real and virtual – 

see entry information below), so be sure to invite everyone you know to join your family 

at the Run4Hunt! 
  

The class in each grade with the most entries will win an extra recess, and the class in 

the building with the most entries will win a party sponsored by the PTAO! As an 

added incentive, EVERY class with as many entries as students, will get a pan of 

brownies from Mrs. Parkey. 
  

HOW DO WE ENTER? 

Entry forms are being sent home in students’ Red Folders. Entry forms are also available 

on the PTAO page of the R. B. Hunt website. The entry fee is $10.00. Those entering by 

February 13, 2017 will receive a 2017 Run4Hunt T-shirt, so get your entries in early! 
  

Please note that both real and “virtual” entries are welcome! If your family has out-of-

town supporters, or even in-town supporters who can’t be at the Run4Hunt, just have 

them fill out and return the “Virtual Entry Registration” and it will count toward your 

classroom total! 
  

 

More registration forms can be downloaded at: www-rbh.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ptao. 


